
 
 
 

High Commission of India 
Singapore 

 
Tender Notice 

 
 

  The High Commission of India, Singapore is inviting bids from 
qualified agencies having profession expertise and experience for 
the replacement of faulty CCTV Cameras & Auto Gate System etc. 
installed at No. 2 Peirce Road, Singapore.  The scope of work is as 
follows: 
 
CCTV System 
 
a. Replacement of 16 Nos. Outdoor IR Cameras. 
b. Replacement of 1 No. 16 Channel Digital Video Recorder. 
c. Checking all cabling of CCTV Cameras. 
 
Auto Gate System 
 
a. Replacement of a new complete set Auto-gate System with 3 

Nos. remote controls. 
Checking of all cabling of Auto Gate System. 

 
 
2. The premises could be viewed with prior appointment (Tel No. 
6238 2533/36).  Financial bids, in sealed covers, may be sent to 
Head of Chancery, high Commission of India, 31 Grange Road, 
Singapore- 239702 on or before October 25, 2016 
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